
From: Rogers, Eryn N. <ERogers@wspa.com>
To: Lt. Governor's OfficeLtGov@scstatehouse.gov

Date: 10/24/2017 11:41:30 AM
Subject: WSPA-TV Request

Hello,

My name is Eryn Rogers, and I’m a reporter with WSPA-TV in Greenville. I wanted to follow up my 
phone call earlier this morning with an email. I am working on a story for our 5 and 6 pm newscasts 
today on our Sheriff Will Lewis. I know the Lt. Governor came out yesterday calling for him to step 
down. I was wondering if there was a comment or statement you could provide our station to include 
in our coverage today?

Thank you,

Eryn Rogers
Reporter
WSPA-TV & WYCW-TV
250 International Dr.
Spartanburg, SC 29303
864-237-8186 Cell
Erogers@wspa.com

www.wspa.com
 
WSPA/WYCW does not discriminate in advertising contracts on the basis of race, ethnicity or gender 
and further requires that in the performance of all WSPA/WYCW advertising agreements, 
WSPA/WYCWrequires that each party not discriminate on the basis of race or ethnicity.
 
This e-mail and any files transmitted with it are the property of Nexstar Broadcasting, Inc., are 
confidential, and are intended solely for the use of the individual or entity to whom this email is 
addressed and/or as indicated in the applicable file. If you are not one of the named recipient(s) 
or otherwise have reason to believe that you have received this message in error, please notify the 
sender and delete this message immediately from your computer. Any other use, retention, 
dissemination, forwarding, printing, or copying of this e-mail is strictly prohibited.
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